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Newcestown Parents Association 

June 2020 Newsletter 

Newcestown Parents Association would like to say a huge thank you to everyone in the school 

community for their support in what has been a very different and challenging school year. 

We would like to wish 6th class all the best in their transition to secondary school and hope 

that everyone has a happy and healthy summer. 

 

 EVENTS 2019/20 

Halloween Disco 

Once again, a fun night was had by all at the 

Halloween Disco.                       

Tea Party 

A lovely evening of food, drink and friendship 

took place in November in the Community 

Hall.                                                                   

Used Clothing Collection 

We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone 

who donated used clothing to the collection 

this year.       

 

Christmas Events 

Our little artists excelled themselves with their beautiful 

Christmas card design. 

The children entertained the shoppers in Riverview with 

some beautiful Christmas songs and Carols. 

Santa made his yearly visit to the school to deliver treats 

to everyone and he was welcomed by the children 

looking very festive in their Christmas jumpers. 

Internet Safety Talk 

Garda White visited the school in February to give a very 

interesting and informative talk to the parents on 

Internet safety. 

Book Fair 

The annual book fair took place in March 

 

Hickey’s Book Sale 

As the annual book sale couldn’t take place in school this year we would 

greatly appreciate if parents would still purchase schoolbooks from Hickey’s 

Newsagents in Bandon to support school funds. 

Parents Association AGM 

The next meeting is due to take place in the second week in September with 

a date to be confirmed. 

 Sharon and Liz are stepping down as Chairperson and Secretary and anyone 

interested in running for one of these positions is asked to contact Dorothy 

O’Donovan. 

 


